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               Feb/March 2024

Numeracy

We will continue to develop our use of number bonds to 10 and 20 and will keep working with numbers up to 100.
This half term we will also be focusing on money, time and data handling as well as position, movement and direction.

Please ensure your child is forming numbers the correct way. You can also read the clock and allow them to experience using money.



Literacy

Our main area this half term will focus on poetry. We will be looking at lots of different types and formats of poems and will be writing our own using lots of adjectives and descriptive words.
We are always remembering to use full stops and capital letters in our writing and we will be paying extra detail to our handwriting.

Phonics
We will continue to focus on a sound a week and have our daily phonics sessions. Please continue to support your child at home.





Topic Work

This half term we will be looking at ‘Wonderful Weather’. We will be learning about all the different types of weather, creating our own weather reports and comparing the weather in different countries.
If your child has been away on holiday, talk with them about what the weather was like and if not, discuss what they might need to bring to a different climate.
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Please check your child’s schoolbag each night for homework/ notes.

Please ensure your child has their name on all uniform and their coat.

Please ensure your child has a pair of P.E shoes in school. Our P.E days are Monday and Wednesday. If you or your child wishes to wear trainers, please ensure they can tie their own laces.

Healthy Eating There is a healthy eating policy in school and the snack you provide Monday- Thursday must be a healthy choice. Water is the only drink children are allowed in school, fizzy drinks are not permitted. Children are allowed to bring a small treat on Friday.
How can you help?

Here are some home learning ideas.

The most important thing you can do is read with them for 10 minutes every day as learning to read enable the children to read to learn. I would also encourage reading stories and magazines at home to give the children a model on which to base their reading.

Practice quick recall of number facts at home; allow them to practice handling money and read the clock with them.

Allow your child to practice their handwriting, whether it is writing cards, notes or letters.
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